
THIRLMERE SPORTSGROUND MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE 

 
PO Box 141  Phone:   02-46819200 
THIRLMERE N.S.W. 2572  Mobile: 0402406428 
Email: phil carlyon@hotmail.com  Fax:  

 

MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE MEETING 
 

Date: 18/11-2019   At: The Thirlmere Sports Ground 
 
Meeting Opened: 5:00 pm 
 
       
Present:  President – Phil Carlyon (General Community) 
  Secretary – Jeff Downing (General Community) 

Committee –John Curley (General Community). 
Committee -Trevor Cochran (Thirlmere Senior RLFC) 
Committee Greg New (Thirlmere Senior and junior RLFC) 
Committee – Scott Ford (Thirlmere Junior RLFC) 
Committee – John Boswell (Greyhound Club)) 
 
 

Apologies: Graham Dempsey 

Invited visitors: Nil 

 
Confirmation 

of Minutes; No business arising from the minutes 
 
  Moved by: Trevor Cochran  Seconded by: Greg New 
        
   

Presidents 

Report:   1. The President on behalf of the committee expressed congratulations to 
Paul Sweet for the great job done with the ladies change room 
constructions 

 
 2. There is the need to follow up with 
  i) Painting of the walls 
 ii) Purchase of mirrors and clothes pegs and their installation 
 
 3. Dave Green met with Michael Sutton and discussed the condition of the 

grounds turf – presence of weeds etc. Dave was following this up  
  
 

Treasures Report: Provided By John Curly in the absence of Graham dempsey   
 

 Cash at Bank as of 18/11/2019              $5,335.23 
 
Outstanding invoices:  
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Thirlmere Touch Football association  $1,250.00 
Thirlmere JRLFC $810.44 
Thirlmere JRLFC $709.14 
 
Received  
Wollondilly Shire Council    $ 830.00 
 
Paid out: 
Paul Sweet       $ 5,500.00 
Origin Energy Holdings   $2,026.11 
 
Greg New was still following up with Remondis about there sponsorship of the JRLFC 
 
Accepted: Moved by: Jeff Downing Seconded by: Trevor Cochran 

  
     

Booking Officer Report: THE FOLLOWING IS AN IMPORTANT MESSAGE 

FOR ALL GROUND USERS. 

 

 John received correspondence from Danae Launder at Council highlighting that 
all all ground bookings require public liability cover. This is to protect Council 
(including the committee) and the protection of the organisers of an event.  If 
something should go wrong, and the organisers are not insured, they can be held 

personally liable. Users need to understand the importance of having appropriate 

public liability cover.  There is the need that the committee members must follow 

council policies and procedures, by not allowing an event to proceed without 

suitable insurance as it could leave oneself exposed to litigation if anything was to 
go wrong. 

 
 Mail In: Nil 
 Mail out: Nil 
 

Business Arising:  

 
1. Need to get access to the ladies dressing room to carry out 

assessment of the paint etc., needed 
 

Next Meeting: Monday the  9/12/19 
 

Meeting 

Closed:  5.26 pm 
 

President: c{|Ä VtÜÄçÉÇ 
 

Secretary: ]xyy WÉãÇ|Çz 


